
 
 

 

 

 

 

You may have heard over the last few months Naseby 

C of E Primary School have been working closely with 

Pathfinder Schools.  We’re delighted to announce that from September 1st 2022 Naseby C of E 

Primary School will officially be a part of the Pathfinder family. 

 

What does this mean for our Pathfinder Community? 
 

Collaboration 

 
➢ We’ll have a wider group of professionals to share great ideas at all levels and job roles – 

teachers, business managers, governors, senior leaders, curriculum leads. 

➢ We’ll have another school to welcome to our Pathfinder sporting tournaments 

➢ Our Pupil Parliament representatives will benefit from another voice at their termly meetings  

➢ We continue to have a dedicated fund and support for school buildings and grounds 

development 

➢ Our supportive and innovative Wellbeing programme, benefitting both staff and pupils, will have 

a wider reach 

 

Independence 

 

 
➢ In keeping with our values all our Pathfinder Schools continue to celebrate their own identity 

and serve their local communities 

➢ The curriculum in each school will continue to serve the needs of the school whilst also 

benefiting from shared ideas 

➢ Staff and governors in all Pathfinder Schools will continue to lead school development but with 

support from the Pathfinder network 

 

Humanity 

 
➢ At the heart of every Pathfinder School is the belief that life is about more than success; it’s 

about greatness. The secret to finding this greatness lies in our everyday actions that make life 

more fulfilling and more rewarding for us and those around us. 
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